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Dear Parents 
 

Children in Need – 15 November 2024 
 

Following on from Mrs Gibbins letter earlier this week I am pleased to write to you to let you know that 
Smithdon will once again be supporting Children in Need next Friday, 15 November. 
 

Students are invited to come to school in non-uniform with a spotty theme (normal make up and jewellery 
rules apply).  A donation of £1 for this can be made via the MCAS app or money into a charity bucket as 
they come through the gate in the morning. 
 

We will be holding a cake sale at lunchtime in the hall so students are invited to bring in some change if 
they would like to buy cakes. 
 

There will also be a fun photo booth running during lunchtime where students can have some snaps 
taken with their friends as a reminder of the day. 
 

As always, we thank you for your support with this excellent event that supports children around the world 
including a number in our local area. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs S Robinson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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